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Family Child Care Advisory Committee Application
[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of an DEEL Family Child Care Advisory Committee is to support the development of the City of Seattle family child care approach. With a focus on equity, access and where/how to provide supports, the committee will make recommendations on city investments, research initiatives and activities that impact the FCC community.
If you are interested in participating on this committee for the 2017-18 school year, please complete this application no later than September 29th and send all applications to Cameron Clark to Cameron.clark@seattle.gov. You can also mail applications to: PO Box 94665, Seattle, WA 98124-6965 c/o Cameron Clark or drop off applications at: 700 5th Ave, Suite 1700, Seattle, WA 98104.  We will announce the committee in September of 2017. 
APPLICATION
1. Name: 				Contact Information (email/phone):

2. How you would you describe yourself:
Family Child Care Owner ☐		Parent☐		Other ☐	
3. What is the address of your business or organization (if applicable):


4. If you are a family child care home provider, what neighborhood do you operate in?




5. Why would you like to participate on this committee?





6. What issues, related to family child care, are most important to you?



Anticipated Schedule: We anticipate the first meeting will take place on Saturday, October 21st. The time and location is still to be determined. The next date will be determined after polling the committee on availability, but we do expect meetings to take place every two months.
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